
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 16, 2003 
 
 
Via E-Mail and Overnight Mail 
 
Ann E. Rendahl 
Administrative Law Judge 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 

Re: Docket Nos: UT-033020 
Six-Month Review of QPAP 

 
Dear Judge Rendahl: 
 
AT&T would request that you reschedule the prehearing conference currently scheduled 
for October 1, 2003 to October 2, 2003.  I am AT&T’s counsel who handles QPAP 
issues.  I currently have a previously scheduled prehearing conference to attend in 
Oregon on October 1, 2003 (notice attached) and would be unable to attend the 
Washington rescheduled October 1, 2003 prehearing conference.  Because I am in the 
vicinity, I would easily be able to attend the October 2, 2003 prehearing conference in 
person.  Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Steven H. Weigler 
 
SHW/aw 
 
cc: Lisa Anderl 
 Ray Smith 
 David Rice 
 
 



 


